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First name: Hannah
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Comments: HC5030

 

To whom it may concern,

 

I, Hannah Janes, am highly concerned about the state of the Tongass National Forest. It is home to many

important and rare species, which need our protection. We should protect it both for posterity and for the sake of

the animals.

 

Sincerely,

 

[Signature]

 

[Position]


